
 
 

 

Dear Mr Gee 

I write further to Mr Donnelly’s letter to you of 14 June and your response of 16 June. 

It is appropriate that my position is communicated to you directly by me and I am happy to do so. 

I intend that this Office work in exactly the same way as I conducted my judicial career.  We 
undertake to do the best we can in relation to a complaint and to decide on the merits of it.   

Once that has occurred, as far as I am concerned, the matter is at an end.  It is impossible to work 
with efficiency, in any other way. 

New complaints on different subject matter are of course able to be made and will be assessed on 
an initial merit basis when they come in and then acted upon if appropriate. 

I am now managing the Office robustly in relation to complainants who do not accept that a 
matter is at an end.  Your matter is at an end. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Peter Boshier 
Chief Ombudsman 

Case 450583 (Complaint ground: 450586) 
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Mr Paul Gee 
By email: plumbngas@gmail.com    
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